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Rosenberg Corey

From: Viki Julaine <vikijulaine@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 9:00 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004-A

To whom it may concern, 
 

I am writing this letter to let you know I am not in agreement with this bill.  I am a property supervisor 
in Marion County and I urge you to oppose HB 2004-A!   

This bill stands to undermine the ability to remove a problem tenant that can make life for other 
tenants unbearable.  I hope you hear my voice and take this very seriously.   
 

Best Regards, 
 

Viki J Fort 

Cascade Rental Management 


